
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

 Over the next 2 weeks we have 2 non- uniform events. 

On Friday 1st December 2023 the children can come to school wearing their 

favourite Pyjamas/Onesie. In exchange we are asking for a chocolate donation 

for our chocolate Tombola stall. These can also be wrapped or in the coloured 

packet for their class. 

 

Nursery –        Red/ Pink  

Reception –     Red/ Pink  

Birch -            Yellow/ Orange  

Sycamore –     Yellow / Orange 

Chestnut -      Yellow/ Orange  

Laurel –          Green/ White 

Willow -          Green/ White 

Hawthorn        Green/ White 

Maple              Blue / Purple 

Oak                 Blue / Purple 

Redwood          Blue/ Purple 

 

Then on Wednesday 6th December 2023 we are doing Wonderful Wednesday, 

your child can wear something that makes them feel wonderful. For this event 

we are asking for any bottles or non-perishable gifts. 

 

Aycliffe drive PTA would like to thank you in advance for your donation and 

support.  

 

Every contribution will help to make the Christmas fair a success! 

 


